
Traditionally the PSA have put on a Summer Fayre. Events like
these take a lot of planning, time and support from willing
volunteers. Unfortunately, this year we are in a position where we
don’t have enough volunteers to succesfully run the event. 

With this in mind, we have been exploring alternative options for
a summer event and are pleased to announce our Summer
Family Bingo (weather permitting on the school field!), with 8
game books for sale and a Kids Bonus Flyer. 

There will be First Line Prizes and Full House Prizes per game,
we’ll also be serving refreshments.  

 ALL WELCOME, BRING FRIENDS, AUNTIES, UNCLES &
GRANDPARENTS! 

JOIN US FOR SUMMER FAMILY BINGO!
FRIDAY 4  JULY - EYES DOWN AT 6.30!th

psa@tywardreath.tpacademytrust.org @tywardreathschoolparentstaffassssociation

SIGN UP FOR 
SUMMER BINGO 

CAN YOU BE A
VOLUNTEER FOR FUTURE

EVENTS?!

CLICK TO SIGN UP

MORE INFO BELOW - KEEP SCROLLING!

So we can prep catering.

RSVP

mailto:psa@tywardreath.tpacademytrust.org
mailto:psa@tywardreath.tpacademytrust.org
http://bit.ly/3YLUQMp
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUCqe0yHZ7nNRH1RY2rnvcSV4-3Juqtc0g8_w31G-oIpN8DA/viewform?usp=preview





